
 

 

  24 July 2019 
 
 

 
Stage One Community Event 

TAKING CARE OF THE ENVIRONMENT  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In Science and Geography, Stage 1 have been learning all about taking care of their environment.  To 
celebrate our learning, the Stage 1 students and teachers would like to invite our parents/carers to 
help improve our outdoor learning environment.  This will take place on Thursday 8 August 2019 from 
9:30 am until 10:30 am. 
 
Parents and children will be participating in gardening activities, such as adding new plants and mulch 
to the garden beds, which have been kindly donated by the Quakers Hill Public School community. 
We encourage parents to bring along gloves for you and your child, a hat and garden spade.  
 
If you would like to come along and join in on the fun with the students and their teachers, could you 
please return the slip below before Friday 2 August 2019.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Brittany Kenny       Bert Lo Campo 
Coordinator        Principal 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
I ____________________ of child/ren _______________________ in class ________________ 
 (name)       (Child’s name)     (class name) 
would like to attend the gardening community event on Thursday 8 of August 2019 at 9:30 am.                                           
 
_______________________________________________           ______________________ 

(signed)                                                                                                    (date) 


